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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy Father's Day to all the Dads! 

 

Charles and I arrived home around 2:30 in the morning today from our travel to Pennsylvania. We 

attended the GPA Graduation 2024 wherein our daughter Sun Mi is a part of. She completed her 3rd year 

in GPA! 

 

Listening to the testimonies of the testimony givers during the graduation, I simply was in awe of how the 

GPA program transformed our young people and helped them grow to become true sons and true 

daughters of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

Rev. Demian Dunkley's message to the graduates was moving and at the same time challenging. You 

should all watch his message. It should be available at GPA Facebook page and their Youtube channel. 

 

Brothers and sisters, there are so much more work that we need to do. Wait for more announcements. Let 

us continue to support one another and offer our love and service for the realization of GOD'S 

KINGDOM here on earth. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


